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Dear Member, 

Thank you for being a valued member of the Healthcare Workers’ Compensation Fund (HWCF). 

The 2018 Audits are complete and available in the Member Policy Portal. Click Here to log in.
Username: Your email address
Password: Your portal password
If you do not have a username, register here.

Once you have logged into the Member Policy Portal, click on your 2018 Policy. The 2018 Final Audit Billing document is located on the right side of your screen under files. All refund checks will be mailed from HWCF, within the next 8-10 business days. If your audit resulted in an underpayment, the billing contact for your account would receive an invoice from First Insurance Funding. Agents, you will receive the Final Audit Billing Document by email.  

2020 Renewal will be kicking off, TOMORROW! We are excited about the upcoming year as we seek innovative ways to protect your greatest asset, your employees. You will receive the 2020 Renewal link, from Origami, via email. This system was designed to provide a better customer experience for our members, and we have worked to make this year’s renewal process more streamlined and user-friendly. Renewal applications are due by Tuesday, November 12, 2019. 

Agents, you will also receive a link from Origami; you will be able to review and enter information into your client’s renewal application. You will not need a password, once you click the link your client’s information will be visible. 

I want to personally thank each of you for being members of the Fund. If you have any questions, concerns or need any information, please do not hesitate to contact me at pdonegan@hwcf.net 

Thank you and looking forward to a GREAT 2020!
Best Regards,

Pansy Reynolds Donegan
Customer Experience Specialist
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